
Dear Friends,

We are LIVE on our shop - buy your Earlybird tickets NOW for our 2022 Gala
& Art Auction! Such a lot of love and work has gone into - and continues to
go into! - getting this event off the ground and making it not only a successful
fundraiser, but a night of celebration, creativity and connection in our Village.
I can’t wait to see you all there.

BUT THAT’S NOT ALL!
I’m also pretty pumped to let you know that, similar to our very popular online
Raffle running alongside our Trivia Night, we’ll be having an ONLINE AUCTION
from 11-30 October to add to the excitement of our Gala night! There are so
many wonderful items to bid on - treat yourself or use it as a way to cross
some gifts off your Christmas shopping list. There’s something for everyone!
The next page of this newsletter has more details. 

As we look to Term 4, we’re thinking about how we’re going to welcome our
new families in 2023. If you have a suggestion, email us at
friends@llv.community. We’ll be calling on you to lend us your expertise and
knowledge in the last part of Term 4 to ease the way for those joining our
Village.  And on that note, please mark in your diaries:

EARLYBIRD TICKETSEARLYBIRD TICKETSEARLYBIRD TICKETS
ON SALE NOW!!ON SALE NOW!!ON SALE NOW!!

Lisa
www.fotv.org.au
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President - FOTV  

VOICE OF THE VILLAGE

S U N  1 1  D E C
f e s t i v e  f a m i l y  p i c n i c  

Enjoy your weekend,

The Art Auction at our Gala will be
chock full of student art from our
smallest Villagers right through to
our oldest students. Some of the
senior students have kindly
donated individual pieces whereas
students in Stages K-3 have been
collaborating in groups to create
some masterpieces! We are so
looking forward to seeing you all
embrace this Art Auction - our very
first! - in this, The Year of the
Maker! 

DID YOU KNOW?



PICNICPICNICPICNIC
ALERT!ALERT!ALERT!






    







ANNOUNCEMENTANNOUNCEMENT
EXCITINGEXCITINGEXCITING
going, going LIVE on 11 October!
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Save The Date

T3 GMT3 GMT3 GM
MinutesMinutesMinutes

Thank you to the 45+ Villagers
who dropped in via Zoom to
participate in our Term 3 GM.

It was great to hear an update
from Stephanie on all things LLV
and to let you know what we’ve
been squirrelling away at in FOTV
headquarters. Term 4 is going to
be huge!

Here are the minutes for those
who’d like to catch up:

https://bit.ly/FOTVGM0922



YES - there are bags of books at
public reception ready to collect
NOW.

YES - there is a book covering session
on Friday 23 September 9-11:30am -
coffee & cake provided! 🍰

Amanda Steele wishes to give you all
her biggest thanks for all the help she
has received with this project this
term. 
As the onslaught of Term 4
approaches, she hopes to get lots of
books covered, so please collect a
bag to take home and cover if you
can.

Term 4 Book Covering Sessions:

Friday 14 October 
Friday 28 October
Friday 11 November 
Friday 25 November
Friday 9 December 

All sessions run 9-11:30am in the
basement with coffee (and  chats)
provided! 

LLV CARPOOLLLV CARPOOL
PROGRAMPROGRAM
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NEWS FROMNEWS FROMNEWS FROM
P&CP&CP&C

FEDERATIONFEDERATIONFEDERATION
NSWNSWNSW

Extending School Hours
- Take The Survey 

Do you think the current school
day matches the needs of
parents/carers in the 21st century? 

The NSW Department of Education
is asking NSW public school
parents and carers to participate
in a survey which will be open until
Friday 5 October 2022.

To find out more and to take part
in this survey, please use the
following link:

https://bit.ly/FOTV22-ESH

LLV is currently working on a
carpool program for students
and they are looking for
"Carpool Champions" both from
the broader areas outside the
school catchment plus some
key cluster areas highlighted on
the map below. If you drive your
children to school and would be
keen to organise a car pool for
your area, please send an email  
with CARPOOL CHAMPION in
the subject line to:

Come join us!
  https://bit.ly/FOTV-BIZ

Spring holiday camps for your soccer kids filling up fast -
Coach Brendan Dalton is beloved by many local families..
click on the link and book your footballers in now!
https://bit.ly/FOTV22-SOCAMP

PUBLICPUBLIC
HOLIDAYHOLIDAY
22 SEP22 SEP

A reminder that THURSDAY
22 SEPTEMBER has been
declared a public holiday.
LLV will be closed and there
will be no school all day.

COVERING
Book

FOTV BUSINESSFOTV BUSINESS
DIRECTORYDIRECTORY

lindfieldlearningvillage@det.nsw.edu.au

https://www.evergreensoccer.com.au/product/holiday-camp/
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LOSTLOST
PROPERTYPROPERTY

Please come and claim
your Lost Property from
Charles Bean Sports Field
after you've dropped your
students to school on the
following two mornings:

Monday 19 September

Tuesday 20 September

Unclaimed  items will be
given to charity once Term
3 has concluded.

our wonderful
EVENT PARTNERS

SILVER PARTNERS

GOLD PARTNER


